
Holliston Community Farm Board 

Meeting minutes 

12/13/18 

 

Members in attendance:  James Taralli, Kriss Westland, Amine Benali, Kristen and Dennis Serocki 

Guests:  P.J. Kilkelly, Gail Taralli 

Meeting called to order at 7:07 pm by Kriss and seconded by Jim 

The Barn: The one side of the barn roof is all done, would like to get the other side done this week, 
weather depending.  The spire from the school was donated and should be able to go on top of the barn 
as soon as it is done.  The rest of the lumber for the floor and the walls were donated by Jim and Gail 
Taralli. Once the rest of the roof is stripped and placed in the dumpster, it can go away too.  We need to 
do a major clean up around the barn for nails, glass, and other debris.  So far all the work and materials 
that has been donated and done would value around $45000. 

Septic:  Bill Rodenhiser said that he would start the project in the spring.  He gave his word he would get 
it done. 

  

Larger plot Rental:  Walter Bransen has signed the lease and sent the check in to the Friends of Farm. 

 

Garden Plots:   The plot area will be 95x 80 which will give room for 30 plots.  PJ is using the machine to 
level the area and get the poles in so the fencing can go back up. 

  

Greenhouse:  We still need a door for the front, Kriss will look into it.  In the spring we could offer space 
for rent to the community to start seedling.  4x8’ area for $25. 

 

We need to work on ways to get the schools more involved in the farm. 

 

We also need to talk to Jeff Ritter about advertising the open positions for the board. 

 

Next meeting 1/17/19 

Meeting ended 8:13pm 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  


